
May 30, 2023

Emergency Teach-in TONIGHT! 
Seattle King County Coalition on Homelessness is hosting an emergency teach-in at 6:30
pm tonight in response to an upcoming Seattle City Council vote on a bill to criminalize
drug possession and public use of drugs.

The City of Seattle’s budget is already tight, and this bill will take money away from human
services and put it in the criminal justice system. We’ve fought hard to get higher wages,
we can’t allow this bill to pass.

Learn how to advocate against this legislation and consider giving public comment on
June 6 at Seattle City Council. Register for the teach-in here.

If you have any questions, you can Phoebe Feldsher at
phoebe@opeiu8.org. 

Visit our website

http://bit.ly/just-say-no-seattle
mailto:phoebe@opeiu8.org
http://www.opeiu8.org


 
OPEIU Local 8 | 800-600-2433 | Fax 206-441-0207 | opeiu8@opeiu8.org| www.opeiu8.org

STAY CONNECTED

    

OPEIU Local 8 | 2900 Eastlake Ave E Ste 220, Seattle, WA 98102

Unsubscribe mike@opeiu8.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data
Notice

Sent byopeiu8@opeiu8.orgpowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

mailto:opeiu@opeiu8.org
http://www.opeiu8.org
http://www.facebook.com/OPEIULocal8
https://twitter.com/opeiulocal8
https://www.instagram.com/opeiulocal8/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:opeiu8@opeiu8.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

